
HCARES Meeting Notes 10/06/2007 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:18 

AM by Steve Quear, WA9FTT. 
2. We have in the treasury at this time $ 1224.75. The last expense was for field day.  

Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the treasurer’s report.  
3. Replacement of the UHF repeater was discussed.  We will talk to Jeff Hendricks 

about this issue. 
4. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, has looked into the ARRL Repeater book to have the wrong 

offset for our Repeater.  It should be fixed next year. 
5. Next month is Thanksgiving food handout.  It may be the 3rd Saturday in 

November. 
6. The Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM 

 
 
Submitted by: 
Ron Sans – WA4EZF 


